BUDGET AND EFFICIENCY CABINET WORKING GROUP
1st August, 2006

Meeting commenced:
10.02 a.m.
"
ended:
10.30 a.m. fillin "end time" 
PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - Leader of the Council (in the Chair)


Councillors Lancaster - Deputy Leader of the Council


Councillor Hinds - Lead Member for Customer and Support Services Councillor Devine - Executive Support Member (C. & S. S.)  


OFFICERS IN ATTENDANCE:



B. Spicer - Chief Executive



A. Westwood - Strategic Director of Customer and Support Services



J. Spink - Head of Finance 



P.D. Templeton - Committee Services Manager

1.
MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS

The minutes of the meeting held on 17th July, 2006, were approved as a correct record.

2.
SPENDING REVIEW, 2006/07

The Strategic Director of Customer and Support Services submitted a progress report on work that he was undertaking with Strategic Directors to prepare base information and identify key issues for the Group to consider in respect of the spending review for 2006/07.


The report was discussed with particular reference to (a) the question of reshaping the budget to reflect spending priorities more closely, and (b) detailed examination being given to budgets in order to identify financial resources that might be reallocated in line with spending priorities.


AGREED:
(1) THAT the abovementioned base information include a description of each service with (a) relevant client or other data to identify scale and which identifies whether they are statutory of discretionary, (b) figures in respect of staff numbers and vacancies, and (c) numbers of permanently funded and short-term funded posts.




(2) THAT future reports for this Group be issued in advance of meetings.




(3) THAT meetings on the spending review be held with Strategic Directors in September, 2006.




(4) THAT the Strategic Director of Customer and Support Services circulate to members of this Group a note of the process in respect of the spending review.




(5) THAT members of this Group be provided with drafts of the abovementioned base information on a regular basis, in advance of the meetings with Strategic Directors; and that whichever members are available be authorised to agree action in respect of such drafts. 




(6) THAT the next meeting be held on 14th August.
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